Dear Parent/Carer
RE: S3 to S4 Course Choice Preparation

As part of preparing for making their course choice, our learners spend time during their Personal and
Social Education lessons looking at a variety of resources to help them make informed choices for their
future.

We are asking that parents/carers support this by also looking at information with their child at home
to ensure that they, along with their children, are aware of topics being covered in subject areas,
progression routes from those subjects and potential career pathways.

Grove Academy S3 to S4 Course Choice Pathway Sway.

You can also scan the QR code with a mobile device:

The S$3-4 Course Choice Pathways Information Evening is an
opportunity to discuss subject choices with department staff and pupil
ambassadors on Thursday 12t January 2023 in Grove Academy.

The expectation of the process is as follows:
1. Your child completes their subject choice MS Form via the link (or paper form).
2. They have made the most appropriate choices for their career pathway.
3. There will be no changing choices once the completed form is handed in by the deadline.
4. One subject will be dropped as your child progresses from S3 into S4.

Yours sincerely

Grove Academy Guidance Team


https://sway.office.com/4PVheY5mveBsEr1d?ref=Link

